
 

 

 

 

Calling all Rock Stars! 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know, in school, we follow ‘Times Table Rock Stars’ to help the children’s 

knowledge and recall of multiplication tables. To encourage and reenergise the 

excitement and love for ‘Times Table Rock Stars’, we are relaunching the programme with 

a celebration day.  

 

On Friday 2nd December 2022, the children are invited to come into school dressed as 

“rock stars.” We will continue the day celebrating times tables by taking part in a variety 

of fun maths activities.   

 

Please do not feel obliged to purchase an outfit as there are many items that can be used 

from home to create a great rock star.  

   

We hope this will be a day to remember and will engage all children to use ‘Times Table 

Rock Stars’ both in school and at home.  

  

We look forward to seeing you and your amazing rock star outfits in December.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Richardson 

Maths Lead 

 

 


